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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023 

 22nd May - Class 2 Cake 
Stall / Yrs 4 and 5 Open 
Classroom  

 23rd May - East Barnby 
assembly for Yr4 parents/
carers 

 24th May - Yorkshire 
Rotters visit to Reception 
Class 

 25th May - Year 4 last 
swimming lesson 

 26th May - School closes 
for Half-Term 

 5th June - School re-
opens 

 6th June - Year 2 visit to 
Hindu Temple 

 8th June - Class R swim-
ming lessons start 

 9th June - FOS Framble 

 12th June - Year 6 Class 
Trip/ Class R Cake Stall 

 13th June - SEN Drop-In 
for Parents at 9am 

 15th June - Yrs 3/4 Cricket 
Competition 

        

 continued on page 2 ...  

 

 

Year 3 trip to Roseberry Topping 
 

 

 

 

 

Last Tuesday Class Three became mini mountaineers. They bravely 
climbed Roseberry Topping as part of their geography fieldwork. We were 
very lucky with the weather and the views from the top were amazing.  
“We can see the sea” 
 
The climb was also in aid of Cleveland Mountain Rescue, the children will 
be gathering their sponsor money this week. Thank you to those who have 
supported us. We will let you know our total soon. 

Year 6 Kingswood Residential 

Year 6 have just had the best week on residential at Kingswood 
activity centre!  Whilst there they had the opportunity to do 
many challenging and adventurous activities such as: climbing, 
raft building, canoeing, laser tag and archery...to name but a 
few! 
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CARLTON MINIOTT PRIMARY ACADEMY 

Dates for your diary 
2023     continued 

 22nd June - Class Photo-
graphs / Yrs5/6 Cricket 
Competition 

 26th June - Class 3 Cake 
Stall 

 29th June - Yrs 3/4 Tennis 
Competition 

 6th July - Year 3 Open 
Classroom 

 7th July - Year 6 Open 
Classroom (parent v child 
rounder's game) 

 

 

         

 

   

          

 

Year 6 Kingswood Residential 
 

 

 

They also worked hard as a team, organised themselves, made their 
beds independently (just!), enjoyed a camp fire and ate a lot!  This trip 
was fantastic and the children were a credit to our school - many in-
structors complimenting them on their attitude, effort and manners.  

Finally - a massive thanks to the staff (Mrs Amesbury, Mrs Ward, Mrs 
Bosomworth, Miss Nicholson and Mrs French) who gave up their own 
time to accompany the group, without whom trips like this wouldn't be 
able to happen. 

Sponsored Framble 
Sponsorship forms for next month’s fancy dress ramble (Framble) will be 
handed out this week. We’re asking pupils to raise sponsorship money 
for dressing up (any theme) and walking up to and round the grounds at 
Carlton Lodge on Friday 9 June.  Last year’s event was great fun and we 
hope this year’s event will be just as popular. 

FOS Information 
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Year 1 Trip to Herb Farm 

Class 1 had a wonderful time at Herbs Unlimited, discovering how land is 
used locally and learning about how plants grow. We had the opportunity to 
pick our own edible flowers and explore different types of tractors. Miss 
Dawson was in her element and the children had a great time too!  

A huge thank you to Mr Dodd and everyone at Herbs Unlimited for such 
a lovely morning, and to Mr Chilton for bringing a gigantic Claas tractor!  
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Year 6 Bikeability -  
Unfortunately this has been cancelled due to an instructor becoming 
injured. We are working on rearranging a new date and will keep you 
informed 

Year 6 Bikeability  

The Learning Tree Nursery - Vacancies 
The Learning Tree Nursery currently has staff vacancies.  If you are       
interested and would like more details please contact them for an       
application pack on 01845 526478 or info@thelearningtreenursery.co.uk  
 

More information can be found on our school website:-  
www.carltonminiottacademy.org 

Half-Term - Local Clubs and Activities 
See below for details of local clubs and activities taking place over the 
half-term week. 

Have a lovely Half term and we hope you enjoy the sunshine. 
School will reopen on 5th June. 

Governors 
The School Governing Body are looking for someone to be co-opted onto 
the Governing Body following the resignation of Amy Richards.  If you 
know anyone that would be interested, please speak to the School Office. 

We have been notified that the 2nd Year 5 Enrichment Day at Thirsk 
School & Sixth Form College due to be held in June has had to be           
cancelled.  

Year 5 Enrichment Day - cancelled 

mailto:info@thelearningtreenursery.co.uk
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